
April 7, 2020 
 

The regular meeting of the Varick Town Board was called to order by Supervisor Robert Hayssen 
at 7:00 p.m. Present at this meeting were Councilmen Rick McCulloch, Eric Riegel and Tom Fox, 
and Town Clerk, Donna Karlsen. Absent:  Bookkeeper, Angela Testa, Councilman Richard 
Peterson, Highway Superintendent, Ben Freier and Attorney for the Town, Joe Midiri.   
 
The agenda for this meeting was limited to review and approving town bills due to the Covid-19 
Flu and meeting CDC guidelines. 
 
A motion by Richard McCulloch, seconded by Tom Fox and so carried unanimously to approve 
Abstract No. 3, General, Vouchers A0020-042 to A0020-054 in the amount of $3,198.74, 
Highway, Vouchers DA020-42 to DAO20-41 in the amount of $7,447.26, Varick Water District 
No. 1, VW120-007 in the amount of $627,85,Seneca Lake Water District, Vouchers SWS20-022 
to SWS20-27 in the amount of $1,485.11, Varick Water District No. 3, Vouchers VW320-008 to 
VW320-009 in the amount of $1,697.08, Varick Sewer District No. 1, Vouchers VS120-007 in the 
amount of $190.94, Varick Sewer District No. 2, Vouchers SSS20-007 to SSS20-008 in the 
amount of $585.32, Building Capital Project, HO120-001 to HO120-003 in the amount of 
$2,047.03.   
 
A motion by Rick McCulloch, seconded by Tom Fox and so carried unanimously to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:15 p.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 
 
 

Donna Karlsen 
Varick Town Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 


